
From: Daniel La Spata <dfls@the1stward.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 5:44 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift to the City Disclosure  
  

 

Steve, 
 

As we previously discussed, Ascension Health paid $4,000 dollars for two 
hundred turkeys from Fresh Market Place that we distributed to Chicagoans 

in need through our recent senior fair. While they predominantly went to 1st 
ward residents, almost a third went to residents of more than a dozen other 

wards. 
 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Daniel 
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